
2013
Vintage Report

The 2013 harvest in Rioja characterizes for being the latest harvest of this century due to the delay in the 

evolution of the vineyard.

The harvest started on the 30th of September at CVNE, after a spring with low temperatures and high 

precipitations. Summer was shorter than usual. The harvest started with a previous selection in the vineyard. 

The good temperatures of October helped to achieve a good evolution of those vineyards which had been 

punished by the adverse weather of the rest of the year.

The harvest finished on the 31st of October with hopes of achieving quality wine for this vintage. 

In the whole of Rioja a total of 368,3 million kilos of grapes where harvested, of which 342,5 have been red 

grape and 25,8 white grape.

María Larrea, CVNE Winemaker
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